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3rd July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 

 

END OF TERM REPORTS 

 

Please find enclosed end of year Annual Report for your child.  A progress and 

attendance report will follow at the end of term. 

 

We are very proud of the way our pupils have applied themselves again this year 

and hope that you all have a lovely and safe summer holiday. 

 

We would be very grateful if you could complete and return the parent/carer reply 

slip to us before the summer break. 

 

If you would like to speak to a member of staff about your child’s report then please 

contact their tutor in the first instance using the e-mail contacts overleaf. If you would 

like to speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team, please contact the main 

office on 01243 373120. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Payne 

Headteacher 
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Tutor contacts: 

 

7S jenny.schmidschneider@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 

7M frankie.myers@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 

8B 
zoe.bilbe@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
 or 
jordan.crame@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 

8N moreen.nisha@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 

9B rachael.barnes@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 

9S rachel.smith@glenwood.hansts.sch.uk 

10B martin.beeson@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 

10W anne-marie.willis@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
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